
Christmas Covid Charity Campaign 

As Christmas approached and the lock down showed no sign of relenting, we once again turned our 

attention to those causes that needed help and donations at this time of year. 

In partnership with Dental companies, Henry Schein, TePe, GSK, Colgate and DD, we were able to 

receive and send out over 7000 toothbrushes and pastes to worthy causes. Some of these we had 

helped during the first lockdown and some were new to us. All were very grateful for the donation 

as toothpaste is an expensive item that doesn’t get donated and falls low on the priority list of 

families struggling to put food on the table. 

We were able to donate to The Salvation Army, H4All, Colindale Food bank, North London Food 

Bank, St Luke’s Hospice, Marie Curie Hospice, Haven Hospice for children, Norwood, Gift, Sunrise 

and Sancroft Care homes, Crisis Hillingdon, Chicken Soup Shelter, East Barnet Food Bank, Goods 4 

Good and schools to send out to those families in need. 

In total, with the donations we made in the first lock down, we have delivered over 19,000 

toothbrushes and toothpastes during the Covid Pandemic. 

It is our aim to continue to make a difference to those who do not have access to tooth brushing, 

whilst still maintaining our schools’ daily tooth brushing programme. 

 

 


